

# **Upper Beeding Primary School**

School Road, Upper Beeding, BN44 3HY.
Tel: 01903 812288 Fax: 01903 816401
Email: office@upperbeeding.w-sussex.sch.uk
Website: https://upper-beeding.eschools.co.uk/web

**Head Teacher: Mrs R Linford** 

# **Red Nose Day 2021**

Dear Parent/Carer

We will be raising money for Comic Relief on Friday 19th March 2021.

Unfortunately, we will not be able to run the normal events organised by our year 5/6 children on Red Nose Day this year due to the current pandemic situation, however we aim to raise awareness of this important fund raising event and intend to have a fun filled day.

#### **BUY A RED NOSE**

After the huge popularity of the red noses in 2019, we will be selling the new range again this year. Each nose costs £1.50. We will send out a text when the noses have arrived and will be available to buy – please do not send in money before then. When the noses are here, please send your child with the correct amount of money for the noses or agree to make an extra contribution to Comic Relief as we will not be able to give change.





## **DONATE TO DRESS UP**

This year we would like all children and staff dress up as a **Super Hero!** From Wonder Woman and Superman to Air-Guitar-Girl and Bakes-Brilliant-Cakes-Boy, children can choose an existing superhero or create their own superhero and pay **£1.00** to dress up for the day. They could even come in dressed up as someone that they admire and who is a hero to them, such as their older sibling, their parent or other relative, their next door neighbour, or even their teacher!

## **SPONSORED SUPERPOWER CHALLENGE**

We would like children to reveal their **superpowers**, and then get sponsored to take on a Red Nose Day challenge. This could be a power ballads danceathon, a cookie bake-off, a keepie uppie challenge, a sponsored silence... the list is endless. A sponsorship form is attached and children can complete their challenge before the Big Day and **bring in the money raised and the completed sponsor form on the 19**<sup>th</sup>.



All year groups will also be running various fun filled activities throughout the day within their superbubbles – children will not need extra money for these events.

Last time we were able to raise a fantastic £508 - let's see if we can match or better that this year! Many thanks for your continued support.

Mr B Jones Upper Key Stage 2 Leader

















